
 

St. Peter’s Catholic Church 
200 Lafayette Parkway     LaGrange, GA   30241 

 

“To live, love, learn the faith, and grow disciples of Christ” 
 

Pastor: Rev. S. Patrick Scully 

Mass Schedule 
Saturday   6:00 pm  
Sunday      8:00 am  
  11:00 am  
    4:00 pm (Spanish)   
Tuesday      9:00 am 
Wednesday   6:00 pm  
First Friday 12:05 pm   

 

                                                                                                                                                                         Sacraments 
Reconciliation:          Saturday 4:30 pm - 5:30pm 
  
Baptism:            Contact Fr. Patrick Scully 
 
 

Matrimony: Arrangements should be made at least six 
months in advance. Call the Church office to schedule an 
inquiry meeting with Father Patrick. No dates are 
guaranteed unless arrangements are made for a specific 
date with Fr. Patrick.  
 

Sacramental Emergencies:            706-756-5271 

Parish  Staff 
Pastor’s E-mail:       frpscully@stpeterslagrange.net 
Business Manager:     Emily Mansour 
Administrative Assistant:       Ceal S. Morris 
Director of Religious Education:            Michael T. Barrett 
Youth Minister:       Sarah Lehman 
Music Director:       Rachel Krimm 
Custodian:     Robert Jennings 
\ 

Faith Formation 

 

St. Vincent de Paul Help line:  706-884-0076 

P.R.E.P.:  
Edge: 
Life Teen:  
R.C.I.A.: 
R.C.I.C. & R.C.I.T. 
Adult Bible Study: 
 

     Sunday 9:30 am - 10:45 am 
     Wednesdays (dates vary) 6:30 pm  

     Sunday 12:00 pm - 2:00 pm 
     Sunday 9:30 am - 10:45 am 
     Sunday 9:30 am - 10:45 am 

     Tuesday 9:30 am - 11:00 am 
      

If you are new to our parish, please ask a greeter or an usher for a copy of our welcome brochure or pick one up in the 

vestibule. You may also contact the church office with the contact information listed below.

Office hours: Monday - Friday 9:00 am to 3:30 pm • Phone: 706-884-4224  Fax: 706-884-1624 
E-mail: stpeters@lagrangemail.com  • Website: www.stpeterslagrange.net  

Facebook: www.facebook.com/stpeters.catholicchurch.lagrange 
Sign up for notification emails and/or text messages at www.flocknote.com/splg 



 

This Week at St. Peter’s 
  
The Rosary is recited 30 minutes prior to daily 
Mass and Sunday 8:00 am Mass. The month of 
October is dedicated to praying the rosary daily.  
 
Tuesday, October 25 
Mass:        Robert Barrett (†)                         9:00 am           
        By: Judy Hartcorn 
St. Vincent de Paul Meeting: Library             6:30 pm 
 
 
               

Wednesday, October 26 - Family Mission Night   
Mass:        Mary Livingston (†)                    6:00 pm 
 

        By: Helen and Terry Bishop  
Dinner to follow in Parish Hall  
Choir Practice: Sanctuary                               6:30 pm  
Knights’ Business Meeting: MPR                  7:00 pm   
      

Thursday, October 27  
Legion of Mary: Bldg. 1, Room 1           9:00 am  
Hispanic Prayer Group: Bldg. 2, Room 6      7:00 pm  
  

Friday, October 28 - SAINTS SIMON & JUDE 
Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament in the Chapel  
from 9:00 am to 9:00 pm 
Pro-Life Rosary: Bldg. 1, Room 1                  6:00 pm  
 

Saturday, October 29 

Mass:         Louise and Joseph Pekarik        6:00 pm 
         By: Jim and Betty Franks 
Holy Family Indian Prayer Group      7:30 - 9:00 pm 
       

THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY  

IN ORDINARY TIM 

         Sunday, October 30 - Parish Fall Festival 

Mass:          Mary Livingston (†)           8:00 am  
          By: Lyss Feria  
NO PREP, RCIA, or Life Teen classes today  
Mass:          Sue and Frank Sistrunk           11:00 am  
(Bilingual)    By: Aurelia Tunnell 
         

NO Spanish Mass today due to Fall Festival 
                       
 

   All Souls Novena Begins Nov. 3rd    
During our annual 9-day Novena, it is time to 
remember our deceased family members and friends 
who have died. Memorial Mass cards are available 
in the narthex this weekend. Please complete one 
and drop it in the collection basket. All Souls Day is 
Tuesday, November 2nd. 
 

       All Saints Day: November 1st  
As this is a holy day of obligation, Father Patrick 
will celebrate Masses at 9:00 am and 6:00 pm. 

Liturgical Ministries’ Schedule 
 

Saturday, October 29, 6:00 pm  

Altar Server: Seth Angsten 

Extraordinary Ministers: *Raymond Hodnette, Karen  

Hodnette, Jack Martinec 

Greeter: Peggy Genova 

Lector: Tammy Rogers 

Ushers: *Lorie Grantz, Mike Ellis, Terry Martin, John  

Scherer 

Sunday, October 30, 8:00 am  

Altar Servers: Felicitas Kienlin, Roshin Roychan  

Extraordinary Ministers: *Dennis Rosenthal, Tony 
Palmer, Diane Awtrey 

Greeter: Brigitte Cummings                   

Lector: Brigitte Cummings 

Ushers: *Mike Hillebrand, Fred Clause, Dona Jose, 
Khai Nguyen         
     
Sunday, October 30, 11:00 am at Butts Mill Farn 

Altar Servers:  

Extraordinary Ministers: *Barry Kennedy, Andrew 
Anderson, Peter Anderson, Joel Martinez, John Lueken                                              
                       Parish Fall Festival  
This is the final weekend to purchase your 
tickets in advance for the annual Fall Festival 
at Butts Mill Farm in Pine Mt. Stop by the 
papal hallway after all Masses - $12 adult, $10 child, 
with a cap of $50 for parents and their children. Don’t 
forget—next weekend’s Mass is bilingual at 11:00 am at 
BMF. We hope to see you there—rain or shine! We 
remind you we will not have a 4:00 pm Spanish Mass on 
October 30th.  
     2016 Archbishop’s Annual Appeal 
  

Thank you for your generous participation in the 2016 
Archbishop’s Annual Appeal. For those of you who pledged 
and have not fulfilled your pledge, it is very important 
that your pledges are completed so our parish will reach, 
and hopefully exceed, our parish goal of $32,200 and we 
can move forward with our playground restoration. We 
have outstanding pledges totaling $12,496. The deadline 
for pledges is December 31, 2016. Again, we thank you!  

      First Friday Mass and Luncheon 
On Friday, November 4th, come join us in the 
Parish Hall after Noon Mass as we feature some 
of our parish crafters! Note: The Craft Fair 
originally set for Saturday, November 5th has 
been canceled this year.  
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Is someone in your family ill? Are you a new mother? Let us know! Call the Church office @ 706-884-4224. Our 
Meals for the Sick ministry will be happy to assist you as you recover from your hospital/rehabilitation stay. 

 
Our nursery is open to all children up to 4 years old during the 11:00 am Mass.  We are located in Building 1. 
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St. Elizabeth Ann Seton - Mission 
 

2904 Judson Bulloch Road 
Warm Springs, GA 31830 

  706-846-5223 
 

MASS SCHEDULE 
   

Sunday: 10/23, 10/30, 11/6, 11/13                 2:00 pm 
  
                      Let Us Pray   
Please pray for our loved ones. May they 
feel the healing touch of the Lord, 
especially  Terry Dunn, Tommy Lambert, 
Laura Gentry Kassell, Susi Marvil, Steve 
Palmer, Emily Gaines, and Jerry 
Spaulding.             
        Faithful Servant Nominations 
 

Nominations for our annual St. Peter’s Faithful Servant 
Award recipient are now open. All parishioners, 18 
years of age and older, may place someone’s name in 
nomination. Please place your nominee’s name in a 
sealed envelope along with a brief explanation as to 
why you feel they are deserving  of this award. Turn 
the nomination into the parish office, or drop it in the 
Parish Council mailbox outside the parish office if the 
office is closed. Nominations will be accepted up to 
Sunday, November 6th. The winner will be 
announced at the 11:00 am Mass on Sunday, 
November 20th. A list of previous recipients are on a 
plaque in the hallway outside the parish office. 
  

       Biblical History Event Planned 
  

We have 20-25 spots available for the upcoming 
garden tour, biblical meal, and museum visit to the 
Biblical History Center (formerly called Antiquities) 
on Saturday, November 12th. Members of our 
Mission in Warm Springs have extended this 
opportunity to us. For further details and to reserve 
y o u r  s p o t ,  e m a i l  M i k e  S h a d i x  a t 
shadix44@yahoo.com. Tickets are $35 per adult, 
children (ages 6-12): $22. Payment required in 
advance to hold your reservation.  

         Peace and Joy to Our Troops 
In expression of our gratitude to our wounded troops, 
and to wish them a warm Merry Christmas, we are 
asking the parish to participate in our Christmas Card 
Drive. Sometime over the next 3 weeks, try to sign 
some cards and drop them in the basket in the narthex 
no later than Sunday, November 13th. We will mail 
them to the hospitals for you!  

BULLETIN DEADLINE: Written notices must be submitted to bulletin@stpeterslagrange.net by Thursday at 
9:00 am ten (10) days prior to date of publication. Please allow ample time for approval by Fr. Patrick. 

 
Online Giving is a safe and convenient way to donate to the church. Sign up by clicking the logo on our website. 

 Today’s Prayer  Reflection      
                     “No Favorites”  
In today’s Gospel Jesus draws a blunt 
picture! The Pharisee’s prayer praised 

himself instead of God. However, the tax collector 
was too ashamed to raise his eyes to God but prayed 
with a humble and contrite heart.   
Humility is the recognition that no matter what our 
accomplishments, we still stand in need of the Lord. 
God hears the cry of the poor and of the oppressed, 
especially those who acknowledge their dependence 
upon him. Having heard Paul’s cries for help, the 
Lord crowned him with eternal salvation. We are 
warned not to take pride in our piety, not to slip into 
self-righteousness, or to think that we are better than 
others.  

2nd Fall Mission Night: October 26th 
 
Don’t forget to sign up this weekend in the papal 
hallway after all Masses. We’re taking the final 
count for the food and beverages for our second Fall 
Mission Night on October 26th at 6:00 pm. The 
evening’s Mass and liturgy focuses on The Spiritual 
Works of Mercy. If you haven’t added your 
contribution to the narthex display, please do so 
now. Father Patrick needs to move forward with 
final plans! 
 

      Treasure Commitment Weekend  
 

As Father Patrick preaches this weekend on the 
importance of giving back to God some of the 
treasure he has entrusted to us, we are reminded 
how important it is to participate in this annual 
parish pledge drive. 
    
Treasure letters and pledge cards were mailed out 
earlier this week to all registered parishioners. We 
ask you to prayerfully consider your support as you 
and your family discern how you will answer God’s 
call. Kindly place your pledge cards in the collection 
basket next weekend, or the following weekend  
(11-5/11-6), if you forget to bring it with you to the 
Fall Festival. We thank you in advance for your 
support and cooperation. 
 
  

                      Altar Flowers  
 
The beautiful flowers gracing the altar this 
weekend are in memory of the deceased 
members of the Bernie May family. If you 
are interested in remembering your loved 
one with flowers, call the parish office. 


